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INQUIRY INTO CROWN LAND IN NEW SOUTH WALES 
 
 
Name: Name suppressed 

Date received: 21 July 2016 

 
 



I would like to register my deep concern over proposals that would remove significant parcels of 

Crown lands from public ownership. Crown lands provide critical remaining habitat for many 

threatened and other species of birds and mammals. Please act responsibly for the public good 

rather than support proposals aimed at enriching developers and vested political interests.  

 

Yours sincerely 
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